WOKINGHANM COPY.

NEW YORK,
July 28, 1944.

Dear Mr. Sladden,
M.S. "ACONCAGUA"
Balt.7973.

Referring to the enquiry contained in your letter
of the lst June regarding the above named case, I attach a
statement dated 27th instant from our Baltimore Surveyors,
regarding alterations to be made in the Reﬁister Book in
respect of the "ACONCAGUA", "CQRIARQ! and "IMPERIAL", together
with the capacity plan referred to therein.

Yours faithfully,
(SGD) WM. BENNETT.
R. J. Sladden Esgq.,

WOK INGHAM .
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